
arsityFocus I COLLABORATION

Vice-Chancellor, Prof. George Magoha with a delegation from ffte Embassy of ffte People's Republic of China, led by Mr.
Zhao Shunguo.

UoN sluden1s to benefit from China ubrary
l1EUNIVERSITY OF

NAIROBI (UON) IS SET
TO HOST A CHINESE

LIBRARY.THE FACILITY, WHICH
WILL BE LOCATED AT THE
JOMO KENYATTA MEMORIAL
LIBRARY,WILL BE RICH IN
INFORMATION CAPTURING
KENYA-CHINA RELATIONS,
history and other adivities between
the two nations. The Chinese
governrnent will donate reading
rnaterials and eledronic equipment
allowing students to learn and
research on the two countries'
cooperation. The setting up of
the Library as part of the adivities
marking the Kenya and China 50
years of cooperation.

Welcoming the
development, the Vice-
Chancellor, Prof. George
Magoha, said that the
University of Nairobi is
honoured to be hosting the
unique library in Kenya. He
pointed out that the Institution is
collaborating with 15 Chinese
universities in research, staff
and student exchange.

Speaking on behalf of the
delegation from the Embassy of
the People's Republic of China,
Mr. Zhao Shunguo thanked
the University for agreeing
to host the Chinese Library.
He said that the Embassy is
keen on working with UoN
rnonoqerrrent and students

in making the celebrations a success. The
delegation had paid a courtesy calion the Vice-
Chancellor.

Present during the meeting was Prof. Isaac
Mbeche, Deputy Vice-Chancellor (DVC) Student
Affairs, Prof. Henry Mutoro, Ading DVC,
Academic Affairs, Prof. Patricia Kameri-Mbote,
Ading Principal, College of Humanities and
Social Sciences, Mrs. Jacinta Were, University
Librarian and Prof. Sa Dequan, Diredor,
Confucius Institutes.

The Chinese government will
donate reading materials
and electronic equipment
allowing students to learn and
research on the two countries'
cooperation
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